
 

 

 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 8 A half Students 

Our ref 20042023 

20 April 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Year 8 A Half Progress Evening Rearrangement Letter 

You will be aware that the National Education Union (NEU) are taking industrial action in the form of strike 

action.  This action is not against our school, but is part of national industrial action organised by the NEU 

regarding pay and school funding.   

The NEU have announced 2 further days of strike action across the country, on Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 

2 May 2023. As the evening of Thursday 27 April is our calendared date for Year 8 Progress Evening for 

students in our A Half, and we have a significant number of staff who are members of the NEU, we are 

rearranging this event.  

Year 8 A Half Progress Evening will now take place on the evening of Thursday 11 May 2023. Any bookings 

already made for progress evening on our online system will automatically be carried over to this new date at 

the same time. Should you wish to amend any of your bookings, you can do so through our online booking 

system as normal.  

We are currently working to confirm the provision that we will be able to make for students in all year groups 

for these two days and will write to all parents and carers as soon as we have completed our risk assessment 

processes. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school reception on 01482 631208. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Barry Gray 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


